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July 13, 2016 

 

 

 

Mr. Rick Angelocci 

Town Manager 

Town of Loomis 

3665 Taylor Road 

Loomis, CA 95650 

 

 

SUBJECT:  FIELD DAY 2016 TOWN REPRESENTATIVE VISIT 

 

 

Dear Mr. Angelocci, 

 

Thank you for allowing Officer Bob Brodovsky to attend our annual ARRL Field Day event at 

Nyack, CA.  Officer Brodovsky was able to make a few contacts via amateur radio during his visit 

and attended our social functions as well. 

 

Thank you again on behalf of Sierra Foothills Amateur Radio Club and the Amateur Radio 

Emergency Service. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
Orion Endres, AI6JB 

President 

Sierra Foothills Amateur Radio Club 


